

St. Joseph High School 10900 W. Cermak Road Westchester, Illinois 60154 Café Phone 708-562-4433 ext. 133

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Quest Food Service provides breakfast and lunch services for your student at St. Joseph High School. We are providing information here to explain the benefits of this program. All of our students are eligible to take full advantage of the pre-pay lunch program called *Quest Debit Program*.

The system will end the morning money frenzy, speed up lunch lines, prevent loss of money and can help the parent know where the money is going. This program is very helpful to the parent, student and the school food service. To enroll your student we recommend \$250.00 for the first semester; however a deposit in any amount is accepted. You may use the form at the bottom of this letter to start this program or register online. Please have your money in before the beginning of the school year.

The computerized system maintains a record of how your student is spending their deposited funds. A parent can request an account history or balance from our cafeteria manager at any time. We use the school ID card for each purchase. It is essential for your student to use their ID card.

At the end of the year, any money under a classman's account will rollover to the next school year. Any senior may roll over an unused balance to a sibling. Any student who would like to cash out their unused balance may do so by contacting the cafeteria manager.

A \$30.00 service fee will be charged for any NSF checks.

We know you will find our Quest Debit program beneficial and look forward to serving breakfast and lunch to you daily. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call the school Cafeteria Manager at any time.

Please Make Checks Payable to and Mail to: Quest C/O St. Joseph High School 10900 W. Cermak Rd. Westchester, Illinois 60154

Name		
Address	Phone	
Student ID Number	Amount\$	
Signature of Parent		
		Check #
Date entered	\$	